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Comments: As a South Dakota native, and a lover of wild spaces, I support this Withdrawal. I have many

memories of camping and hiking in the area of the Pactola Reservoir and Rapid Creek. I believe that the more

primitive and pristine it can remain, for future generations to enjoy and experience, the better. Tourism and

outdoor recreation are such important drivers of the larger economy of South Dakota, and the Black Hills in

particular, everything we can do to ensure that continued success is important. That's why I'm asking the Forest

Service to expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.


